
Dear Parents/Guardians:

We would like to extend an invitation to include your child(ren) in the Angel Tree Program that is coordinated by Ogden’s VisionBank. 
If you choose to participate in this program, please provide your information to VisionBank in Ogden and not the school. Anonymous 
cards will be made available for members of the community so they can select a child(ren) to give a gift of clothing and/or an item 
of want, such as a toy or game. The only information the community receives is the child’s age, sex, clothing size and their needs or 
wants. No names are given.

Please return your COMPLETED response form directly to the bank NO LATER THAN FRIDAY, NOV. 22nd. You may mail it, drop it in 
the “night deposit,” or bring it inside of the bank at 217 W. Mulberry Street, Ogden, IA. Tyler will be your Angel Tree contact person 
at VisionBank (515-275-2420) if you would like to participate or help a child/family in need.

If we (the bank) do not hear from you by this date, we will assume you are not participating this year. 

*Please only include infants up to those who have not yet graduated from high school who currently reside with you. As the 
holidays draw near, you will receive another letter informing you when and where your packages may be picked up. 

If you would like your child(ren) to participate in this program, please COMPLETE the following:

CHILD(REN)’S NAME, SEX, AND AGE:

AN ITEM OF CLOTHING YOUR CHILD(REN) NEEDS

Please include sizes and specify child or adult size (list several items to choose from):

2024
WITHIN REASON, AN ITEM THAT YOUR CHILD(REN) WANTS

This will include items such as a toy, book, etc. (list several to choose from):
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*If more space is needed, you may attach another sheet of paper.

PHONE NUMBER:

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR MAILING ADDRESS:

EMAIL ADDRESS:

Please include a phone number and email where you can be reached in case there are questions about an item or size.  

Sincerely,

Tyler Bailey,

Angel Tree Coordinator, VisionBank

We hope you and your family have a safe and Happy Holidays. Best of wishes from 
the VisionBank and Ogden Community!   


